5th April, 1935

Dy, G-L.Tl.}'lﬁr
Department of Pathology,
University of Cambrldge

.My dear Taylor.

Many thanks for the offprint which I was so glad to
see when it appeared in "Hature."

I have not heard direct from the Roockefeller Foundation,
but I understand from the Provost here that the scheme, practliocally
a8 I drew it up, is likely to be adopted. It will be administered,
not by the Ocllege, but by the Medical Research Couneil. I may,
therefore, have more definite news fairly soon,

Yours sincerely,



